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June 24, 2011

Binghamton Area Reading Council
Pam Brodsky

Dear Friends,
Thank you for your donation of children's books to The Danielle House.

Your donation is ever important to The Daniclle House as we continue our mission of
offering temporary safe housing with a homelike atmosphere for hospitalized patients’
families and loved ones. The house is also available for outpatients seeking respite
during a medical crisis, during treatment phases of medical care or related medical
services within the area. It is an especially difficult time for families with children, so
these books will be a great help and comfort to them.

Our guests come to us in the midst of crisis, needing the "oasis of comfort" you help us
provide. Thanks to you, we can give family and friends a "home away from home" where
they can recharge between visits to their loved ones' bedsides. Your generous gift helps
us provide warm beds, hot showers, and nourishing meals - all the home-like comforts
that help our guests get through their hard times. We want you to know how grateful our
guests are to the angels that make their stay at The Danielle House possible.

Our wish for you - a peaceful heart, a restful mind, a healthy body, and a joyful spirit.

Sincerely,
, : ) L
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lane P. Stento
Founder and Executive Director

In accordance with the Internal Revenue Service regulations, this gift is fully tax
deductible to the extent allowed by law.
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